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NFL PLAYERS

Dear Dan,

The NFLPA is very proud to support the FreeRecruitingWebinar.org initiative. We feel
FreeRecruitingWebinar.org represents everything that is right about the recruiting process.

The NFLPA encourages high school athletes, regardiess of sport, to better educate themselves
on the recruiting process by listening to the FreeRecruitingWebinar.org message. We feel very
confident it will assist them in making better decisions about the recruiting process and placing
them on a better path to succeed in life.
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Keep up the

J;'a n D. Belser
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